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     ‘17   Septembre 2016’ 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                17th September 2106  

Roald Dahl Day 

 
We had a great day celebrating Roald Dahl 

Day on Tuesday. Nursery made dream jars. 

Reception made dream catchers and Y1/Y2 

wrote about their dreams based on the BFG. 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

 
Breakfast Club is available every day for all 

children (reception children can start from 

Monday 19th September). Doors  open at 

8.00a.m. and close at 8.15a.m. 

 

 

Reminder 

 
Scooters or bikes are not to be ridden down 

the pathways on school property. You must 

dismount before you enter the school gates. 

 

After School Clubs 

 
Clubs start on Monday 14th September. You 

will have received a letter informing you of 

which club your child is in.  

This term Science Club is only available for 5 

weeks until October half term. If your child 

did not get a place this time then they will be 

kept on the list for next half term. 

 

There are still some places left in the 

following clubs: 

 

Forest School   (outdoor activities) 

Block Play         (design and building) 

Project X         (fun reading – comic strip) 

Zumba             (have fun with modern dance) 

 

Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 
Mon 19th   Sep   After School Clubs 

Thu  22nd  Sep   Street Dance 

Tue  28th  Sep   Y2 Trip (letter to follow) 

Tue  4th    Oct   Y2 Trip (letter to follow) 

 

Year 2 Trip 
 

Y2 are going on a trip to Tesco. The trip 

supports the children’s understanding of 

where food comes from and it’s journey to 

Tesco. 

 

The trip will be afternoon only therefore 

lunchtime arrangements will be as usual. 

 

Tuesday   28th   September      2H 

Tuesday   4th    October         2W 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday            Project X            Miss Haynes 

                        Science               Miss Daniels 

                        Computing           Mrs Davin 

                        Forest School     Miss Kervin 

                        Football Y2         Yinka 

                        Arts and Crafts  Mrs White 

                        Block Play            Mrs Jones 

                        Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                        Club times 3:00 – 3:45pm 

 

                        SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

            

Tuesday            

 

Wednesday  

      

Thursday        Street Dance 3-4pm 

 

  Friday          Biscuit day – 2E to bring  

                           biscuits 

 

 

This year all proceeds raised from biscuit money 

will be donated to the oncology ward in Alder 

Hey Hospital. 

 

 

Challenge 

 

 
Can you find out where Roald Dahl was 

born? 

 

 

Nursery 

 
Polite reminder – when dropping off or picking 

your child up from nursery, please keep them 

with you at all times. Please do not let them run 

across the grass toward the vehicle entrance 

gates (these gates are in constant use for 

deliveries and visitors and can pose a danger to 

an unsupervised child). Thank you for your 

continued co-operation. 
ATTENDANCE  

 

6th Sep   -   9th Sep 

 

          RD      98.67 

          RM      100 

          1K       98.10 

          1C       96.83 

          2H       98.46 

          2W      98.97 

          AM      100 

          PM       100 

 

Fantastic attendance from all 

classes, let’s see if we can keep it 

up!  

We hope you all agree that for 

your child to achieve their full 

potential then regular attendance 

and punctuality is most important! 

 

Let’s see if we can work together 

and strive to achieve our target 

for this year of 96% 

 

 

   Last weeks attendance was: 

                98% 


